

Memo

To: Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chernykh

CC: Jacqueline Greer, Maureen MacKenzie

Date: 8/13/2019

Re: Request to accept a donation

Mayor Belmont and the Members of the Town Board:

Please accept a donation from the Harrison Public Library Foundation to the Harrison Public Library in the amount of \$12,700. The monies will be used towards the installation of the Library Garden.

The monies should be deposited into the Revenue Budget Line 002-000-027-2705/Gifts & Donations.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director